
 

Good News Preschool   January 2024 

REGISTRATION for 2024-2025 is coming up! Look for forms and information to come home 

in your child’s folder in the next few weeks!  Enrollment is open to families of currently                  

enrolled students first, then to the parish and then to the general public. 

 

Asledding we will go!!!!!!!!! 

January brings frosty fun to our classroom! We will explore snow and snowmen, winter 

clothing, and hibernation. Some of our favorite stories include:  THE MITTEN by                     

Jan Brett, THE HAT by Jan Brett and THE MITTEN TREE by  Candace Christianson.              

The MWF class will act out The Mitten story while the T-Th class will make mittens to 

hang on our mitten tree.  We will enjoy tactile fun with “snow art” and sing songs about 

snowmen and keeping our tummies warm  with “Hot, Hot, Hot Chocolate”! 

We will practice patterning with striped scarves and sorting/matching with mittens.                 

We will make ice (weather permitting).  

Later in the month we will all become space cadets and explore outer space!                             

Put on your helmet and buckle your seat belt - the space shuttle will be taking off soon!! 

Our letters this month include Kk, Ll, Mm, and Nn. 

Our numbers are 11, 12,13, and 14,  and  our shape is OVAL.   

 

You have all been doing a good job in helping to keep our Good News family healthy. 

Thank you!! Let’s keep it up in 2024. If your child or anyone in your household has cold/

flu/COVID/stomach bug symptoms, stay home and get well! 

 

May all your families be blessed abundantly in 2024! Happy New Year!! 

Dates to Remember: 

January 15 -  No Class 

 

January 24 & 25- Blue Days 

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY: 

 

In the event of bad weather, Good News Preschool will be 

closed if Calvert County Public Schools are closed.                                 

If the public schools have a delayed opening,                             

Good News Preschool will open on time at 9:00 AM. 


